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Weekly Newsletter 6th January 2023
Happy New Year
We all hope you had a wonderful Christmas and may we take this opportunity to wish you a peaceful and happy New Year.  Once again this promises to be a busy term. Please look out for your child’s class newsletter which will be sent out next week.
Welcome

We are delighted to welcome Miss Smith as the new Administrator on the Infant Site and Mrs Watkins as a Teaching Assistant on the Infant Site to St John’s. 

Website
We are delighted to be launching our new St John’s school website very soon.  It will be much easier to access and much more user friendly.  Please keep a look out for future details about this.
Coffee Morning

Next Friday, Miss Bramley and Mrs Wood will be hosting a coffee morning based around well-being.  It is in the Junior Hall at 9.15.  Please look out for a flyer containing the relevant information about this.  We would love to see you there.

Stars of the Week
Well done to all our Stars of the week!  This week they are 

	Sapphire
	Teddy

	Ruby 
	Ollie

	Diamond
	Emily

	Topaz
	Lilia

	Emerald
	Harrison

	Nightingale
	Sophia

	Cleopatra
	Scarlett

	Pankhurst
	Mason

	Rosa Parks
	Azizur

	Einstein
	Benjamin

	Headteacher
	Nellie and Jenson


Attendance

Well done to Mrs Bannister’s Class once again with the highest attendance this week of 95.8%.
	Sapphire
	89.7%

	Ruby 
	92.0%

	Diamond
	90.4%

	Topaz
	94.1%

	Emerald
	94.1%

	Nightingale
	91.2%

	Cleopatra
	93.2%

	Pankhurst
	94.1%

	Rosa Parks
	94.0%

	Einstein
	95.8%


Each week we are striving to be in school every day to make the most of all our learning opportunities.  This week’s whole school attendance figure is 92.8%. We would like it be 98%. Please note that holidays in term time cannot be authorised. If your child is going to be absent from school for any reason, you must contact the School Office before the start of the school day. 

Twitter

Please remember to follow us on Twitter @StJFailsworth where you can share in what is happening in school.



